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Classes for next year 
 

Reception Mrs Smith 
 

Y1 Miss Wardle/ Mrs Gorman (3 
X afternoons) 

 

Y2 Miss Lea 
 

Y3 Mr Chesworth 
 

Y4 Miss Ball 
 

Y5 Mrs Kenny 
 

Y6 Miss Knowles 
 

 
Mrs Rodgers and Mrs Lockwood will 

continue with Maths and English 

 

Plans to return to School  

Year 1, Reception and Year 6 have returned 
this week.  

Year 6 will officially finish on Friday 26th June. 

Year 5 and Year 3 will return on Monday 29th 
June. 

Year 4 and Year 2 will return on Monday 6th 
July. 

Almost all classes are now fully filled, as we are 
only allowed groups of 15. 

Our key worker places have now all been 
allocated. We are now not in a position to offer 
any more key worker places as our groups are 
now at full capacity. 

Please contact us if you have any concerns or 
worries. We will do our utmost to help every 
family in our school. 

 
 

 
 

  
 

Arts Week 
 

We hope you all enjoyed Arts Week. It was 
great to see all your children’s creations – 
very talented! 
 
Thank you to Miss Wardle for making this 
happen! 

Items to bring to School  
 

If your child brings a packed lunch to 
school, please ensure it is in a disposable 
bag and not a lunch box at present.  
 
Children just need a coat, snack and water 
bottle please. Please do not send any other 
items into school – this is to prevent 
possible sources of infection. 
 

     Welcome back 
 
What a great week we've had welcoming our 
first classes back. Our children are superstars 
and it's lovely to be back together with them. 
 
We look forward to seeing our other classes in 
the next two weeks. 

School Games Award 
 

We are delighted to have been awarded the 
2019-2020 School Games Recognition 
Certificate for our continued commitment 
and achievement to the School Games 
Programme during the Autumn, Spring and 
Summer Term. 
  

 
 



 

Reception starters in September 
 

Welcome packs have now been issued to 
all parents of our Reception class starting 
in September.  

Mrs Rodgers Running Challenge 
 

Don’t forget your 10 minute running 
challenge. Email your distance and map to 
Mrs Rodgers. Please email 
karenrodgers@culchethprimary.co.uk 

 

     Virtual Maths Week 
 

29th June – 3rd July 
 
Children will be set fun practical activities 
to enhance their Maths skills. They will be 
awarded Gold, Silver and Bronze 
certificates for their achievements.  
 
Activities will be sent out next Friday so 
you can gather your resources. 

Reminder - Year 6  
 

Please remember to collect your child’s 
Culcheth High School Transition Pack 
from our school Reception. 


